Church Directory

If you did not get your picture taken
here at church, or have not sent in a
picture, please email a non-
professional photo to
BroadusChurch5351@gmail.com.
Contact Lynn Goodloe (357-4395) if
you need assistance.

Rev. Stuart Martin, Joan
Throckmorton’s brother, is go-
ing to Ukraine to work with and
carry supplies to an orphanage.
Our church is donating
$1,500.00 of the $3,000.00
expense to carry the supplies.

If you would like to donate to-
wards the remaining $1,500.00
please write the check to BMBC
and mark the envelope
STUART. Donations are due
TODAY

== Making each one a WItnessl
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N—— Belong. Believe. Become. w®®

At Broadus Church, you can belong to a welcoming
family of faith that helps people become all God
means for them to be through a life-changing

Ukraine Donations
Virginia Baptists are working with
the European Baptist Federation to

aid Ukrainian refugees. If you'd
like to donate through the church,
designate gifts with “Ukraine.”
Amount sent to date
$1200.00

o Fun! Friday =i to bet '
eﬁ- June 10 relationship with Jesus Christ.
5:30-7:30 PM

Kid-friendly, fellowship time with
dinner, crafts & games! Sign up in
the Commons. Adult & youth help-
ers needed. Cost: 1 item/child for
the MCEF Food Pantry.

June MCEF Collection:
Crackers

Youth Sunday & Graduate Recog-
nition for the Hebron Campus is
next Sunday, June 5th, and at the
Pole Green campus it is June
12th.  Parents, please let the
church office know if you have a
high school or college student
graduating this spring. We would
like to put their name in the bulletin
and recognize them in worship.
Please share what school they are
graduating from, as well as their
future plans.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR
Steadfast Quartet
In Concert
Saturday, July 16
Pole Green Campus
7:00 pm

Wednesday Nights

¢ We are showing & discussing Season
1 (8 episodes) of “The Chosen” on
Wednesdays at 6:00 pm in the
Worship Center, ends June 8.

¢ There is also a women's study,
“Freedom from Emotional

Eating” at 6:00 in Rm 105/107.

Temple Foster is the facilitator.
Last session of this study will be
June 15.

CHURCH STAFF
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Sunday Worship

May 29, 2022
10:00 am in the Worship Center

Bulletins and an offering receptacle are available under the carport for
those remaining in their cars for worship. The service is broadcast on

FM 101.1 and Facebook Live, then later posted to the church website,
www.BroadusChurch.org.

Prelude Ellis Dunton & Tyler Cosley

Patriotic Song “My Counftry Tis of Thee” Congregation

Welcome & Prayer Karen Tucker

Praise Songs “Sing to The King” Praise Team

“I Saw the Light”
Children’s Message Karen Tucker
Scripture Galatians 6:9-10 Carl Monfalcone
Special Music “Child of Love” Praise Team
Message “Be Encouraged” Jamie Cosley
I Thessalonians 5:11
Hymn # 329 “Grace Greater Than Our Sin” Abby Carter

Benediction

Childcare for infants - S year olds is provided from 9:50-11:00 am in
rooms 108-111. Worship bulletins with activities for older children are

available at the back of the worship center. It’s great to see children
worshipping with their families!

If you don’t have a Bible at home, please feel free to take one
from a worship center chair pocket.

SERMON NOTES

Easter Missions Offering
Church Goal: $17,000
Given to Date: $12,392

Today is the
Deadline for donation

Clothes drive for The Fix
Ministry from June 1st - June
30th for the following items:

e Men's suits, dress shirts, ties
Men's jeans and cargo shorts
Women's dresses

New men's boxer briefs, socks

New women's underwear, socks

We will have a hanging rack and
bins available in the Commons.
Questions? - see any Missions Com-
mittee Member (Scott Cowherd,
Neil Turner, Lisa Chamberlayne,
Lori Sherwood, Janet Wright, Jeff
Poythress, or Lynn Goodloe)

Prayer Ministry

Sign up to be part of our prayer
ministry. You will receive a weekly
prayer guide to pray for our staff,
missionaries, ministry programs,
special requests, etc. If interested
in joining this ministry, send your
email to Carl at

| cdmonfalcone@comcast.net.

Ladies Book Club
4th Mondays at 1:00
Broadus Community Building

= June 27 “Once Upona
Wardrobe” by Patti Callahan

= July 25”The Last Thing He Told
Me"” by Laura Dave

Contact Cathy Tignor for more info.

Nursery Workers Needed

Must be 14 vears old.
Contact Dianne Tuck.




